NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL EXECUTIVE SESSION THURSDAY, JANUARY 4, 2018

ATTENDANCE: Council members present – President Charles B. King, Vice-President Jane Gore Councilmember Arthur Omberg and Councilmember Dave Rudd. Council member not present – Councilmember Alisha Jacoba. Also in attendance – Town Manager Scott Rudd, Utility Manager Sean Cassiday, Administration Manager Phyllis Carr, Town Attorney Jim Roberts and Deputy Clerk-Treasurer Debbie Ferry.

EXECUTIVE SESSION (6:30PM)

President King opened the Executive Session at 6:30pm.

For discussion of strategy with respect to any of the following: initiation of litigation or litigation that is either pending or has been threatened specifically in writing.

The Executive Session concluded at 7:27pm.

We certify that the above subject matter was all that was discussed.

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda K. Young

Certification to Council Signatures Only

President Charles B. King

Vice President Jane Gore

Councilmember Alisha Jacoba

Councilmember Arthur Omberg

Councilmember Dave Rudd